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?I am an Oregon voter and I support HB3075-1. Please pass HB 3075-1 out of 

committee without delay so it is ready, as soon as the court’s stay is lifted, for full 

implementation of Measure 114. We passed Measure 114 to reduce gun violence. 

It’s time to begin saving lives.  

 

The constant daily news about Oregonians losing their lives by gun violence and the 

easy means for procurement of these weapons have  prompted me to write. My 

personal experience of having known a young person who gained access to a gun 

and committed suicide brings this issue close to home. 

 

The only part of this bill that disturbs me is the delay in the implementation. I fear 

delays will cost even more lives and incidents of gun violence. Still, HB3075-1 

contains necessary limits on accessibility to these deadly weapons. Please pass this 

bill as a positive step to cut back the violence in our community. 

 

Thank you. 


